
From: kjsreece@comcast.net <kjsreece@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 6:18 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Conservation requirements  
  
Dear Susan, 
  
I see no good reason for Portland or Oregon to relax its laws just so oil 
companies can make even more of a profit. 
We've seen around the country awful spills and inadequate responses if 
any.  Why should we, the taxpayers assume the pipeline's risk? 
  
This is certainly a bad idea. 
  
Kelly Reece 
3126 SW Upper Dr 
Portland, OR 97201 
 


